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To Members of the Board of Land & Natural Resources,
 
This is written testimony in favor of the DLNR staff recommendations on the AGENDA
for November 8, 2024 for Big Island Toyota’s lease assignments to Servco Pacific. 
We agree to the lease premium of $97,250.
 
We want to thank the Hilo and Oahu staff for all their help, and to the Board.
 
Mahalo nui from the De Luz Ohana.
 
Mahalo,
Jackie De Luz Meyer
President
D: 808.974.2237
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